
Budget & Finance Committee Report  

March 14, 2025, Town Council Meeting 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee is scheduled to meet on March 7th as a follow-up to the FY 2026 

budget.  The results of that meeting will be discussed at the March 14th Town Council meeting.  

 

Randy Bartholomew 

  

 

 

 


